## TOWN COUNCIL WORKSHOP MINUTES March 6, 2003

This meeting of the Malabar Town Council was held at the Town Hall at 2725 Malabar Road. The meeting was called to order at 7:30pm by the Chair, Bobbi Moccia. The prayer and pledge were lead by Mr. Rivet.

ROLL CALL: MAYOR: PHILLIP CREWS

CHAIR: BOBBI MOCCIA
VICE-CHAIR: STEVE RIVET
COUNCIL MEMBERS: JANE HAVET

BRIAN HUNTER - ARRIVED AT 8:00 PM

**BOB ROSSMAN- EXCUSED** 

ADMINISTRATOR: ED BOOTH

CLERK: SUSAN KABANA

Also present were Carl Beatty, Public Works Supervisor, and Mike Brown Public Works employee.

Council wishes to recognize that Bill Withers is the only citizen in the audience and they ask him to freely make comments.

## DISCUSSION OF PROPOSED EMPLOYEE MANUAL

The Council discussed revisions to the proposed manual using written comments submitted by Town attorney Karl Bohne and written comments submitted by Council member Bob Rossman. In addition to the discussion amongst themselves, the Council took input from Bill Withers, Carl Beatty from Public Works, and also from the Town Clerk. A copy of the proposed changes are attached to the original minutes.

## **DISCUSSION OF BUILDING INSPECTION FEES**

Do to a lack of time this item will be discussed at a later date.

Chair Bobbi Moccia

ATTEST:

Susan Kabana, CMC Town Clerk/Treasurer

DATE: